

December 1973

Case Mountain is within our reach. H.U.D. has appropriated \$298,953 toward the purchase. Last week the State Bonding Commission authorized the sum of \$165,574 and all that remains to be done is for the Town to appropriate its share of \$165,573.

This matter will come before the Board of Directors of the Town at their meeting, 8:00 P.M. on TUESDAY, JANUARY 8, 1974 at the MUNICIPAL BUILDING.

If you agree with us that this is an important decision for the future of Manchester please:

- 1) Call or write the Town Directors and
- 2) Be at the meeting on January 8 and EXPRESS YOUR FEELINGS!

Case Mountain can be saved for the people of Manchester if you help now.

Very truly yours, Theren M. Paula

Theresa M. Parla, Chairman Conservation Commission

TMP:ap